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From: Kimberly Kiefer <kkiefer@ivparks.org>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 3:56 PM
To: sbcob
Cc: Eleanor Gartner
Subject: Public Comment on Immigration Item

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you Board of Supervisors and Supervisor Capps for the work to ensure our most important vulnerable community
is protected and respected during this time of uncertainty, our Recreation and Park District is proud to support all
families and youth that live, work and contribute our community in Isla Vista and continue to keep our programming
free and available to all.

Thank you for your diligence on this very important item

Respectfully,
Kimberly Kiefer

Kimberly Kiefer

General Manager

Isla Vista Recreation & Park District
961 Embarcadero Del Mar

Isla Vista, CA 93117 | (805) 680-4300
http://www.ivparks.org/

Click here to subscribe to our newsletter!
Follow us on social media: Facebook |_Instagram




